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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF CANADA REQUESTING INCLUSION OF
THE ITEM “10TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE OPENING FOR THE SIGNATURE OF THE OTTAWA CONVENTION TO BAN ANTI-PERSONNEL MINES” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL OF JANUARY 30, 2008

Washington, January 22, 2008

H.E. Cornelius Smith

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of The Bahamas

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C. 20006

Excellency,
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I am writing to you in your capacity as Chair of the Permanent Council, and request your assistance in including the following topic on the agenda of the Permanent Council of January 30, 2008:

(1) 10th Anniversary of the Opening for Signature of the Ottawa Convention to Ban Anti-Personnel Mines; and

I will also be hosting a reception following the Permanent Council in the Patio to celebrate the 10th Anniversary of the Ottawa Convention.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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Graeme C. Clark

Ambassador, Permanent Representative
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